FILE NO. 982-2023

City of Cleveland Memorandum
Justin M. Bibb, Mayor

TO: Patricia J. Britt, Clerk of Council
Cleveland City Council

FROM: Martin Keane, Director /7 m
Department of Public Utilities

DATE: August 23, 2023

SUBJECT: Acceptance of Grant — Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

In accordance with C.O. Section 121.06, the Department of Public Utilities is advising
Council of the acceptance of a grant under $10,000 from the Public Utilities Commission
of Ohio. The award is in the amount of $9,990 and is to fund Spill Prevention Control
and Countermeasures (SPCC) for 100 employees.




